

Mailing Address: The Toronto Industry Network c/o Paul Scrivener and Associates 28 Bannatyne Drive Toronto, ON M2L 2N9 Phone & Fax: (416) 444-8060

Email: ph_scrivener_associates@allstream.net

The Toronto Industry Network

December 15, 2016

E-MAILED

Mayor John Tory and Members of the Executive Committee, 10th - West Tower, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, Ontario, M5H 2N2.

Attention: Ms. Marilyn Toft

Dear Mayor Tory and Committee Members:

Re: Ex20.14 New Implementation Approach for the F.G. Gardiner Expressway Revised Strategic Rehabilitation Plan (Wards 5, 6, 13, 14, 19, 20, 28, 30)

The Toronto Industry Network is writing to express its concern that the debate over taking down the easterly portion of the Gardiner Expressway be re-opened.

This issue was debated exhaustively last year and Council concluded that the Expressway should remain intact providing two seamless ways for traffic to access and travel through Toronto. The Gardiner is an important route for a number of our members for the timely trans-shipment of goods and materials as well as for their employees travelling to and from work who cannot use public transit.

The costs of renewing the easterly portion of the Gardiner will be refined and funds will be found to cover this expense as per the debate on tolling.

We thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Andrew Judge

President

Toronto Industry Network